
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

November 5, 2022 
 
 

Good morning, 
  
The purpose of this note is just to let you know that this Friday, November 4 to Saturday, 
November 5, the northeast tower crane on the Speakman Dr. long-term care home property will be 
removed. 
  
The remaining two tower cranes (one on the southeast end of the property, the other on the west 
side of the property) will be removed in early 2023. 
  
There will be some additional truck traffic on the site as sections of the crane are dismantled and 
removed, but any noise or disruption should be minimal. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to public.affairs@thp.ca. For any 
immediate concerns about an on-site construction issue, please call 416.594.2196. This line is 
monitored 24 hours a day. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
  
-Trillium Health Partners 
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